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JMI announces rescheduling of the Admission Tests to be held on May 10-11, 
2025 for  students of Jammu and Kashmir 

 
New Delhi, May 9, 2025 
 
The admission tests of Jamia Millia Islamia for the session 2025-26  commenced on 
26th April, 2025 and is scheduled to be completed by 31st May, 2025. The admission 
tests of a few programs are scheduled on 10th and 11th May, 2025. 
 
Considering the ongoing situation and factoring in the well-being of students, JMI has 
decided to conduct the admission tests for the students of Jammu and Kashmir 
separately. This is being done to provide an opportunity to those students from J&K who 
have applied but are not able to attend the admission tests scheduled on May 10-11, 
2025. 
 
However, for the remaining students,  the admission tests will be held on given dates 
and time (May 10-11, 2025). 
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